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To the Ohio Power Siting Board:

My name is Léna Koskinen, and I am a student at the Ohio State University. I am writing this
email regarding the proposed OSU Gas Plant. This proposal has gone unnoticed by many
students, faculty members, staff, and other members of the university community. To allow
for more voices from the university community to be heard, a third hearing should be held
during the academic year. Important and impactful decisions such as this one should not be
announced during summer term when members of the university community are less
attentive to issues regarding the university. 

Because of the "green" initiatives promoted by the university for students to take part in, the
university should also take part in "green" initiatives and not allow a natural gas plant to be
built on campus. The university needs to practice what it preaches to students. Therefore, the
board should reject this proposal outright and favor a proposal that utilizes renewable energy.

Regards,
Léna Koskinen, a concerned OSU student

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious,
please do not click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click
the Phish Alert Button if available. 

mailto:csc@ohio.gov
mailto:docketing@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:koskinen.4@buckeyemail.osu.edu


This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

9/17/2020 10:34:00 AM

in

Case No(s). 19-1641-EL-BGN

Summary: Public Comment of Lena E. Koskinen, via website, electronically filed by Docketing
Staff on behalf of Docketing


